
 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE AND ANNOUNCEMENTS † 
 

Monday, December 16th     –Advent Weekday 
9:00 - 11:00 a.m. – Office Hours 
Tuesday December 17th – Late Advent Weekday “O Wisdom” 
9:00 a.m. – Mass 
9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. – Office hours 
 

Wednesday – December 18th   – Late Advent Weekday “O Sacred Lord” 
6:00 p.m. - Men’s group to Drovers   

Thursday, December 19th – Late Advent Weekday “O Flower of Jesse’s stem 

9:00 - 11:00 – Office Hours   
   
 
 
P 
  

 Friday, December 20th    – Late Advent Weekday “O Key of David” 
9:00 a.m. – Mass 
  9:30 a.m.  - 11:30 a.m.  – Office Hours 
Saturday, December 21st  -Late Advent Weekday “ O Radiant Dawn”  
  Sunday – December 22nd   – 4th Sunday of Advent    
9:00 a.m. – Mass – Holy Trinity   
 11:30 a.m. – Mass - Sacred Heart  
 
 
 

Presbyterian: Wanda Martincic 
 At Home: Dave Abbinatti, Ethan Deyell, Patrick Burton, Jobe and 
Nehila families, John Jarosz, Paula Silver, Jessica Ferguson,  Diana 
Restor,  Kristan Kovach,  Elaine Booza,  John Popeck, John 
Brower,  Jackson Beck, Caz Korwicki,  Renee Greig, Tommy 
Wainwright,   Christina Goodwin,  Jack Micco,  Faith Chadwick, 
Barbara Gornik,  Greta Jones, Ken Linnert,  Kasha Zychowski,  

Mary Czmiel,  Lauren Beresh, Justin Nichols, Bernard Chimel, Mary Louise Starr, Christine 
Holmes,  Tom Baker, Robin Cole, Kathy Foil Johnson, Beverly Kostka,  David Legerski, 
Anthony Scalise, Kelsey O’Toole,  Ben Junko, Joann Mozes, Patty Zulick, Ralph Dagnana, Lisa 
Cessna, Amy Liedy, David Kania,  Don Fazekas, Gary Sladick, Jim Powell, Clark Steel. 
 
 
The Advent/Christmas letter is available on the bulletin table.    
 
 Christmas flower envelopes are on the bulletin table.  Please return them to 
the collection or to Georgia by December 15th.  Thank you.   
 
Parish Committee members will be sworn in at mass on January 5th, 2025. 
 
 

We are grateful to our parish family for your great 
support of Cameron’s trip to help the hurricane victims of 
North Carolina.  We also offer gratitude to Cameron and 
his family for their efforts.  May God bless all those who 
aided the efforts to help those in need. 
 
A big thank you goes out to our parish for their 
continued generosity.  Your support of the City 
Mission Angel Tree truly made a difference.  Thank 

you and may God bless you. 
   

 
We welcome Luke Alexander Korba to our parish family.  
May God bless his family as he was baptized into the death 
and resurrection of Jesus. 
 

 
The Christmas season is the traditional time for house blessings.  
Please let Fr. Mark or Deacon Dave know if you would like your house blessed. 
 
Men’s Group will be going to Drovers on December.  18th   We will depart from 
the Chuch parking lot  at 6:10 p.m. 
 
 
The ANS Christmas luncheon will be Sunday January 5th at Olive Garden.  Please 
mark your calendars . More details to follow. 
 
 
Our Parish Advent/Christmas program and breakfast is TODAY after 
Mass.  All are welcome. 
 
 
 
The Youth Group candy from the Toffee House will be delivered TODAY.  
Proceeds benefit the 30-hour famine.  
 
 

 


